
August 25, 2022 
 
Dear Residents, Families and Staff: 
 
We are thrilled to announce the opening of waited dining in 1712.  Waited dining will be open on 
Wednesdays and Fridays during the month of September beginning September 7th.  Hours are 5:30pm 
until 7:00pm.  Hours are limited at this time as our wait staff return to school. We continue to hire and 
plan to expand hours in 1712 in October. See below for more information on dining in 1712. Today, 
August 25th,  is National Banana Split Day!  Dining will serve banana splits during dinner in Hearthside. The 
bar will feature a banana split drink as the daily special. Come join us! 
 
COVID-19 
Two Care Center residents and 2 Residential residents tested positive and are on quarantine.  Two staff 
members tested positive and are at home on isolation.  If a Residential resident plans on visiting a friend 
in the Care Center who is COVID-19 positive, it will be treated as an exposure and will require testing 
through Health & Wellness. 
 
Dining 
1712 Waited Dining 

• Dinner reservations are necessary for 1712.  Reservation link can be accessed on Touchtown 
under Dining.  

• Last seating will be at 6:30 p.m.  
• Max of 30 residents in 1712 through September, Max of 6 persons per table 
• Outside guests are invited -- 2 guests per household 

 
Upcoming Dining Events 

• On Saturday 8/27/22 in the Auditorium from 12pm-3pm we will celebrate a Phillies flashback! 
Game 5 of the Phils vs Rays at Citizen Bank Park - Phillies win the 2008 World Series!  Fun food, 
beer & wine will be served. 

• On Monday 8/29/22, the Leadership team will be serving ice cream to our residents in the Care 
Center from 2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.  

 
Power Washing 
Judge Mobil Wash has been contracted to service our community with power washing!  Starting next 
week, the Judge company will begin to power wash patios and balconies (approximately 20 per day 
Monday through Friday) in the Village and Country Homes and all ground level patios in Penrose.  
Schedules will be provided. Personal belongings such as plants and furniture should be removed from 
your patio. If you are unable to remove items that are too big, the team will power wash around them.  
 
Shredding Event 
The Shredding Event for residents is currently scheduled for Friday, September 16th  9:00 a.m. –  noon. 
Kim Green in Facilities is coordinating it and additional information will be shared in the near future.   
 
Construction 
Drywall ceilings are being framed, roughed in, and drywalled on both levels.  The kitchen hood and 
coolers are being hooked up in the Phase 2 parts of the kitchen, and the FRP wall covering is being 
installed in these areas as well.  As drywall is finished in the coming weeks, wood trim will be installed, 
and areas will be primed and first coated with paint. 
 
Best Regards, 
Maureen 


